
 

Charity Number: 1102098 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School are giving your child the opportunity to create some beautiful artwork to 

celebrate Christmas 2023. We have teamed up with a company called Xmas4schools who will turn your child’s 

artwork into a range of products including Christmas cards, A3 calendars, mugs, tea towels and gift labels. Prices vary 

from £4.99-£9.49 with £1 from every item bought going straight back to Friends of School. 

 

How it works: Your child will bring home an order form from school, they will create their masterpiece on the 

reverse of the form and bring their artwork back to school before Friday 3rd November. You will then be sent an 

email once Xmas4schools have received your child’s artwork with details of how to choose and pay for the items you 

wish to purchase. It’s as simple as that! 

 

What you need: All you need to create a masterpiece is paints, felt tip pens, crayons or coloured pencils. If you do 

not have any of these materials at home but wish for your child to take part, then please speak to the school office 

and we can arrange for them to do this in a lunchtime at school. 

 

Do’s and Don’ts: Please read the following carefully to ensure you get the best results.  

DO  

• Use bright, colourful designs that fill the A4 paper, these produce the best results. 

• Use paint, felt tip, crayon, inks and colour pencils. 

• Use collage if you wish but please make sure all items are firmly stuck down. 

• Use of glitter glue is fine but strictly no sprinkle glitter, this could ruin other children’s artwork and the 

scanners. 

• Make sure any text is bold, legible and kept away from the edges of the paper. 

DON’T 

• Use metallic finishes over large areas. 

• Use pale colours, these printed onto a white background do not produce well. 

• Draw a border around your artwork. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support with this fundraiser, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 

 


